
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: February 5, 2025 

Borehole drilling at E.T. Seton Park 
Archery Range 
Expected start date: As early as February 25, 2025 

Duration: 3- 5 days  

Hours of work: Weekdays from 7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 

What is happening? 

• In preparation for the upcoming Ontario Line elevated guideway construction, crews 
will drill boreholes within the fenced area above to verify the underlying soil 
characteristics to inform the design of piers that will support the elevated guideway. 

• To allow construction crews work safely onsite, the E.T. Seton Archery Range will be 
closed during construction and reopened when the work has been completed. 



   
 

 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 

45 Overlea Blvd. Unit 153 
General hours:  

• Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

What to expect 

• Work is scheduled to start as early as February 25th and take approximately 3-5 days 
to complete. 

• The borehole drilling will primarily occur from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday to 
Friday. 

• Ground protection mats will be installed through the archery range to create a path 
to allow for heavy equipment to move from the roadway to the work zone. 

• For the safety of the crews, the archery range will be closed, and all archery 
activities will be prohibited. 

• A paid duty police officer will be onsite when crews are working to ensure the public 
does not engage in any archery activities. 

• Work may be postponed or rescheduled due to unforeseen weather conditions or 
other construction-related impacts. 
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